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Holbrook Academy has decided to adapt our Open Evening event to a series of 
intimate and personalised tours of our school. Alongside a virtual introductory 
speech by the Headteacher, Mr Maltby, and a virtual tour of the school by our 
students, the Academy is increasing the number of opportunities for parents 
and students alike to tour our school in small groups. We believe that this is the 
best way to keep our community safe and to ensure you get a feel for the 
personalised approach that characterises Holbrook Academy. Our tours will 
include meeting the Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher, talking with our 
students and getting a feel for the Academy on an ordinary school day. We 
want to share and promote the daily experience of being part of our wonderful 
learning community; we do hope you will join us. 
 
Our virtual presentations will go live on our website on Friday 24th September 
and open morning tours will commence from Monday 27th September to Friday 
1st October; additional slots will be available after school hours for those who 
are unable to attend during the school day. We will also ensure that you have 
an early opportunity to meet with our SENCo should you request to do so as 
part of these tour experiences.  

 
To book a place, please complete the online booking form here 

 
We look forward to welcoming you to Holbrook Academy. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZEoJRm3MCWLSBAz8q-WRrIfiHdg8CZ0qF6Riktc2OH9Y4eg/viewform

